From: Rosenthal, Ryan P. [mailto:Ryan.Rosenthal@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2016 9:53 AM
To: Collazo, Ana
Cc: Rotkvich, Scott M.; Hattenberger, Christian E.; Soto, Dina M.; Powe, Sabrina R.
Subject: RE: Board of Ethics Approval

Good Morning, 

I am reporting back that I have attended and returned from the FBI sponsored training in MD.

Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thank you,

 

Ryan Rosenthal #7660

Chicago Police Department

